
Upcoming Information Sessions:

Plum Island and Sea Level Rise

You’re invited!

Monday, May 24
5:30-7:00pm

Plum Island and  
sea level rise

Thursday, June 3
6:30-8:00pm

Fiscal implications and  
discussing next steps

What should Newbury and Newburyport be aware of 
related to Plum Island and sea level rise?  

What do current sea level rise predictions show 
when matched to the island, and what might some 
of the fiscal impacts be for the towns? 

Both towns identified these important questions in 
their climate resilience planning in 2019. A project 
funded by the state’s Municipal Vulnerability Program 
sought to find some early answers.

Join us (virtually) for two sessions in May and June to 
hear our findings and provide your thoughts to the 
towns about what other information they will need to 
make good decisions in the future.

Photo credit: Newbury Police Facebook page

Photo credit: WBUR/Robin Lubbock

For more information on 
the project, to register 
for these meetings, 
and to contact the 
project team with any 
questions, please go to: 

PlumIslandSeaLevelRise.com

http://www.PlumIslandSeaLevelRise.com

